
Dear FNU Family,

As we begin this week, I want to thank each 
one of you for your hard work and dedication. 
Your commitment to Fiji National University 
(FNU) makes a significant impact and is deeply 
appreciated.

A special acknowledgment goes to our outreach 
team for their excellent work in the Lau Group 
last week, reaching out to maritime students. 
We also congratulate the Year 13 students from 
the Lau Group who received their Provisional 
Offer Letters, and we look forward to welcoming 
them next year. The team is now in Kadavu and 
will soon visit the Lomaiviti Group.

I would also like to thank the College of 
Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry (CAFF) for 
their wonderful display at the Agriculture Show 
last week. Your efforts highlighted the talent and 
innovation within our university. Congratulations 
also to the College of Medicine, Nursing and 
Health Sciences for hosting an outstanding 
cultural show. It was an honour to see our 
students proudly sharing and celebrating their 
diverse cultures.

This week, we also conducted a successful 
career talk with the students and teachers at 
Adi Cakobau School. It is always rewarding to 
engage with the next generation of leaders and 
showcase the opportunities FNU has to offer.

Looking ahead, we are excited to introduce 
a whole new look of our INSIDE FNU edition, 
featuring engaging stories and updates from 
across the university.

As you prepare to study for upcoming Semester 
2 final exams, I wish to thank you again for your 
passion, hard work, and commitment. I urge you 
to use the study break wisely and reach out to 
your tutors, lecturers and NoquBuddy Mentors 
when you feel stuck. Let us continue supporting 
one another as we work toward excellence.
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